
Secondary 1 HBL Day on 22 March 2024 

Posted on 15 Mar 2024. 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

As per our school calendar, Friday 22 March 2024 was scheduled to be Careers Day for all students. We 
planned to provide students with addi�onal industry knowledge and experiences through our Educa�on 
and Career Guidance (ECG) learning journeys. 

However, we were not able to secure meaningful ECG–related learning opportuni�es for the Secondary 
One cohort. 

Hence, we would like to inform that our Secondary 1 students will have Home-Based Learning on Friday 
22 March 2024. Their HBL schedule is per every Odd Friday. 

For clarifica�ons, please contact me (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848. 

Thank you. 

  

Yours faithfully  

  

Ms Lorraine Ng 

HOD/CCE 

  

  


